CITY OF

Albuquerque
Public Works Department

Martin J. Chavez, Mayor Robert E, Gurulé, Director

May 20,1597

Celia Tomlinson

Rhombus

2620 San Mateo Blvd. NE Suite B
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87110

RE: REVISED DRAINAGE PLAN FOR VANGUARD PRINTING (J14-D21) REVISION
DATED 5/13/97

Dear Ms. Tomlinson;

Based on the information provided on your May 14,1997 resubmittal, listed are some concerns
that will need to be addressed prior to final approval:

1. Site Plan does not match the drainage plan. Please address

2. Your proposed inlets will need to be drained out towards the gutter of the street. I recom-
mend that you investigate the possibility of draining the inlets to the back of the existing
double “C” inlet on First Street.

3. Please include the invert elevations for the pipes and inlets.

3. Traffic Engineering has reduced the length of one of the drivepads, please coordinate with
the Architect.

4. If you decide to drain the inlets to the existing double “C” please include the six notes and

sign-off block from the SO19 format.
IfI can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 924-3986.

C: Andrew Garcia Sincerely
File mﬂd%ﬁz’«
Bernie J. Montoya CE

Associate Engineer

Good for You, Albuquerquel

P,0. Box 1293, Albuquerque, New Mexico 87103




